
 

 

 

 

 

2nd February 2021 
 
 
 
Email to Parents 
 

 
 
 
Surrey Arts Online Demonstration Invitation SW 
 

 
Surrey Arts would like to invite your child to our exciting online instrument demonstration on 
Wednesday 17th February from 5pm to 6pm. 
  
This event will be a fantastic opportunity for children and parents/carers to meet our team of 
tutors who will showcase and demonstrate many of the instruments available to learn online 
and ultimately alongside our South West Surrey groups and within your child’s school when 
possible. At the end of the session there will be an opportunity to ask the tutors any questions 
to help pupils decide which instrument is right for them.  
  
To book a place please email sally.white@surreycc.gov.uk 
  
We hope that your child  would like to participate in this exciting opportunity and we look 
forward to hearing from you. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Surrey Arts Music Service 
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/culture-and-leisure/arts/music/lessons-for-children 
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